Leicestershire & Warwickshire VW Owners’ Club
You Can Be Sure of a Warm Welcome
…and we look forward to seeing you at any of our forthcoming events. 
The Leicestershire & Warwickshire VW Owners Club was founded in 1964. Our biggest event is the annual Stanford Hall meeting which has been held on the Sunday of the May Bank Holiday since 1976.
It is the longest running VW show in the UK and seen by many as the country’s premier classic meet, catering for all VW models.
As well as regular meetings and events throughout the year, many of which are family friendly, club members can also look forward to regular European trips visiting Germany’s various VW plants. Places we’ve visited include Dresden, Berlin, Osnabrück and Braunschweig. So if the Leicestershire & Warwickshire VW Owners Club sounds like the kind of friendly, well organised club you’d like to be a part of, and you own a Volkswagen group vehicle, come and join us. 
You don’t need to be mechanically minded to join, as long as you love your car and enjoy getting out and about. You can be sure of a warm welcome and we look forward to seeing you at one of our forthcoming events.
All for a low ANNUAL membership FEE of just £20. 

To join the club, fill in the form below and pop it in the post to:
Membership Secretary, 13 Bosworth Ave, Hillmorton, Rugby, Warks. CV22 5SE 
Please enrol me as a member and send me my newsletter and membership pack. I enclose a cheque/postal order for £20 made payable to the Leicestershire & Warwickshire VW Owners Club/i have paid online via the Paypal portal. 

	First Name
	

	Surname
	

	Address
	

	
	

	Postcode
	

	Telephone number
	

	Email address
	

	Car Model(s)
	

	Registration (s)
	


The Leicestershire & Warwickshire VW Owners Club will store and use your personal data for the purposes of administering the club and your involvement in club activities. The data will be collected and processed in accordance with the Leicestershire & Warwickshire VW Owners Club Privacy Policy. I understand that by submitting this form I am consenting to my data being used in this way.
